
 

 
 

SAT School Day 
Wednesday, March 1, 2023 

 

What is the SAT? - Scholastic Aptitude Test (SAT) 

The SAT is an entrance exam used by most colleges and universities to make 

admissions decisions and for scholarship opportunities. The SAT is a multiple-

choice, pencil-and-paper test created and administered by the College Board. 

The purpose of the SAT is to measure a high school student's readiness for 

college, and provide colleges with one common data point that can be used to 

compare all applicants. Overall, the higher you score on the SAT and/or ACT, 

the more options for attending and paying for college will be available. 
 

When am I scheduled to take it? All SBHS 11th Graders are scheduled to 

take this SAT exam on Wednesday, March 1, 2023, during the school day, 

morning hours. Students do not have to register or sign up for this exam, they 

just need to show up to school; they will be assigned a classroom for that day 

and they will take the SAT exam there. Classroom assignments will be made 

available to them as we get closer to the exam day.  
 

How much does it cost? Nothing…it’s FREE to San Benito HS 11th Graders. 

SBCISD pays for all costs and fees for our SBHS Students.  
 

 

How can I practice for this SAT Exam? Students are able to log into their 

College Board accounts and/or their Khan Academy accounts to continue 

practicing for this exam. A student guide will be made available at the College 

Center where students can pick one up so they can learn more and even study 

for it. It contains SAT information, test-taking advice & tips, and has practice 

questions. In addition, please view the following website for some more 

practice tests for our students to use:  

https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat/practice-preparation/practice-tests/paper 
 

 
For more information regarding the SAT Exam, please email  

Mr. Alex Salinas at asalinas@sbcisd.net  

https://satsuite.collegeboard.org/sat/practice-preparation/practice-tests/paper
mailto:asalinas@sbcisd.net

